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Dear Parents and Carers, 

This half term seems to have flown by. The children and staff have been working hard and have 

produced some lovely work. As we get near to the February holiday we thought we needed to 

share some staffing updates. 

We would like to pass on our congratulations and thanks to Mrs Arthur, who will be leaving on 

Friday 9th March to start her maternity leave. We are currently advertising for a replacement and 

will ensure that we keep you informed of the outcomes. 

You may also be aware that Mrs Greensmith has not been in school recently and will continue to be 

absent for the foreseeable future. This absence has meant that Mrs Barbuti has been juggling 

teaching her Y2 class with covering the role of head teacher. The governors have therefore decided 

that to ensure the smooth running of the school, Mrs Barbuti will come out of the classroom and 

Mrs Carne will teach her Y2 class. During this period Mrs Barbuti will be supported by the Executive 

Team from the Nova Trust so that the school can continue to move forward. 

To ensure continuity of education for the children in Y2, Mrs Barbuti will continue to be involved in 

the planning of work for her class and will keep in close contact with the children.  

We understand that you might have some anxieties about the changes that are taking place 

however pleased be assured that these decisions have not been made lightly and have been made 

with the best interests of all children, staff and parents in mind. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs J Cash 

On behalf of Robert Miles Governing body. 

 


